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BIOGRAPHY 
Steve Hall is the Executive Vice President of the American Council of Engineering 
Companies (ACEC). He joined ACEC in 2001 as the head of the Council's advocacy 
program and has since played a pivotal role in shaping its policy agenda. In 2022, after 
more than two decades with the organization, he was promoted to Executive Vice 
President—a newly created role in which he collaborates with ACEC's CEO to ensure the 
organization continues to meet its members' evolving needs. 
 
Fun Fact 
Steve performed on stage in lead roles in high school and college musicals and other 
productions. On the other end of the cultural spectrum…he’s an avid hunter and angler. 


